
Appendix A – Reed Parish Council Meeting – Weds 2nd March 2022 

 

Reed Parish Council 
 
Chair’s Report March 2022 

Four items to report in the period since January: 
 
1. The installation of informative signs near the church and by Rokey Wood has been 

completed.  
2. A letter to parishioners about the Parish Precept increase, decided in January, has 

been composed and delivered to households.  
3. Councillor Kershaw and myself met with Philip Blenkinsop (Vice-Chair of Reed 

School Governors) to examine the climbing frame which could be relocated from the 
school to the playground on the green. Item 20.3 on tonight’s agenda refers.  

4. There has been liaison with village organisations about events for the forthcoming 
Queen’s Jubilee, including consideration of a Meridian Line, Jubilee Beacon on the 
Joint.  
 
 
That completes the report for this period.  


